Council Elections November 2022

Meet the Candidates Forum

Thursday 15 September 6.00pm @ Box Factory Community Centre

ith Council elections due in November,
many candidates have started putting up
their hands to stand for Adelaide Council.

As with past elections, SWCCA and SECRA (South
East City Residents’ Association) will hold a forum
in which voters have the chance to meet and ask
questions of candidates standing for Lord Mayor,
Area and South Ward Councillor positions.

At this election there are several changes. We now
are voting for three South Ward Councillors and

two Area Councillors. The Lord Mayor again will be

elected by all eligible voters.

The Meet the Candidates forum will be held on
Thursday 15th September from 6.00pm at the

Box Factory Community Centre, 59 Regent Street
(off Halifax Street) Adelaide.

Nominations to stand for Council close 12noon
Tuesday 6 September. The mail-out of voting
papers to electors happens between 14-20 Oct,
with the close of voting 5.00pm Thursday 10 Nov.
Counting will be conducted on Saturday

12 November.

For more info about the South Ward candidates forum
email: swcityca@gmail.com or ring Marjon on 0450 366 773



